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It is suggested that this oral presentation is part of an appropriate workshop exploring ways in which day services can be developed for people with visual impairments of any degree of severity, including blindness. 
The key theme is that the focus of these services should be through Partnership in Practice, based on Lifelong Learning for everyone regardless of age or disability, and the presentation will explore some of the issues that this raises.

We are being called upon to respond in our day-to-day practice to a number of international initiatives, such as: 

· The World Health Assembly Resolutions of 2003 and 2005, and the resulting call for national responses to Vision 2020.

· The new generation of EU Programmes focusing on Inclusion, particularly the Lifelong Learning Programme for Active Citizenship for all people of all ages regardless of disability, including the development of employment scenarios. 

· The European Commission’s Recommendation on 'active inclusion' of 3 October 2008. 

against the background of a Changing Europe – politically, socially and economically -and of all of these yardsticks being accompanied by ever-increasing demands for the growth of the range of services and recognition of eye conditions.
A one-size solution will clearly not fit all, and the objective of this workshop would be to begin to clarify the roles of all the Partners involved. 
In this way, it is hoped that the workshop will contribute to the theme of Living in a Changing Europe by indicating the routes along which service development should travel.
